
Latest motion and decision as of 8 Feb 2014: 

“MOTION MADE/SECONDED BY DAUSMAN AND ASPINWALL THAT : 

 BASED UPON THE RECENT COMMUNICATIONS WITH THE ARRL, PAVE PAWS MITIGATION 
CONTINUES TO BE IMPORTANT AND NECESSARY. 

 THE PRESENT PROCESS INVOLVING THE COORDINATION OF 420-450 OPERATIONS THAT MAY 
ALSO INVOLVE PAVE PAWS MITIGATION ISSUES WILL CONTINUE TO BE HANDLED AS BEFORE, 
WITH THE 440 COORDINATOR. 

 AN APPLICANT NOT HAPPY WITH THE DECISION OF THE 440 COORDINATOR ON PAVE PAWS 
MIGITIATION ISSUES, MAY SUBMIT THEIR SYSTEM INFORMATION AND OTHER PERTINENT DATA 
TO THE ARRL FOR REVIEW WITH A COPY OF THE REQUEST TO THE 440 COORDINATOR.  THE 
RECOMMENDATION OF THE ARRL HAS PRECEDENCE OVER THE DECISION OF THE NARCC 
COORDINATOR. 

 DURING THE PERIOD OF TIME THE APPLICATION IS UNDER REVIEW BY THE ARRL, THE 
APPLICATION FOR COORDINATION WILL REMAIN IN “PENDING” STATUS.” 


